
On-the-spot broadcast for "A Symphony of Lights" to continue 

************************************************************* 

 

In response to feedback from the public and the tourism trade, the 

Tourism Commission announced today (February 17) that the on-the-spot 

broadcast of the music and narrative of the choreographed light and sound 

show “A Symphony of Lights” at the Hong Kong Cultural Centre Piazza will 

continue after February 18. 

 

A spokesman for Tourism Commission said, “Since its launch on January 

17, the Show has been very well received by the tourism trade, visitors 

and the local community. Spectators particularly enjoy the on-the-spot 

broadcast at the Cultural Centre Piazza, saying that this allowed them 

to appreciate the Show in all its aspects. We have therefore decided to 

continue with this arrangement.” 

  

In addition to the on-the-spot broadcast, spectators can listen to 

the music and narrative by tuning to FM 103.4 MHz (English), FM 106.8 

MHz (Cantonese) or FM 107.9 MHz (Putonghua). They can also listen to the 



same soundtrack via their mobile phones by dialling 35-665-665 (English) 

or 35-665-668 (Putonghua). Usual service charges will apply.  

 

The rooftop pyrotechnic displays that complement the show will cease 

on February 19 (Thursday) as scheduled. “The Tourism Commission will 

organise rooftop pyrotechnic displays again in future for special 

occasions,” the spokesman added.  

 

For more details, please call the Tourism Commission hotline at 3142 

2266 or visit the website: www.gov.hk/tc.  

 

 

Ends/Tuesday, February 17, 2004  
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